The third meeting was held on 17-12-2019 to discuss the academic activities of 2019-2020

The principal extended a warm welcome to the IQAC members:
Resolutions:

A meeting was held to discuss the modalities related to completing the AQAR, and
the coordinator discussed the seven criteria with the teachers.

Secretary requested the teachers to organize seminars and publish research articles
in the journals.

The principal suggested that the number of collaborations and industry and
institution -tie-ups should be increased.

The principal gave an overview of the academic progress and activities of the college
conducted during the academic year 2019-20. He mentioned that library facilities
were upgraded.

Results of each department were analyzed, and the principal asked the heads of the
departments to focus on slow learners and give attention to them.

The IQAC coordinator requested the heads of the departments to commence add-on
courses and prepare course content.

The principal requested the conveners of different clubs, forums, and committees to
organize funfair and club activities for students.

The IQAC coordinator rendered a vote of thanks.



